COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

High Close, Wiltshire Road,
Wokingham, Berks.

27th sugust, 1940,

Dear firs,

I beg to scquaint you that the Committee have
today had befors them a report received from the
Soclety's London Surveyors of survey held last month
on the Luteh motorship “RIAN®., The Surveyors state
that the requirements of survey for the ssaignwent of
special record of "ixamined L.R. 7,40" have been
complied with so far as the hmll 1s concerned, but
that thwough an oversight no opportunity wes afforded
for the engines to bs examined under working conditions.
It is understood that oppertunity will be given for
this omission to be rectified in the near future, and
in theae ciroumstances the Cormdttes have deferred the
assignment of the speciesl resord pending such an inspection.

I sm, Dear Sirvs,
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